
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

English 

To conclude our Earth and Space topic, we have written our own adventure stories 

where our main characters experience a strange alien encounter! We look forward to 

sharing the completed stories with you at parents’ evening in November.  

Our next English unit is focused on building suspense in our writing. 

Year 5 Residential Trip 

As many of you will already know, in Year 5 we offer children the opportunity to 

attend a residential trip with activities focused around art and drama. The location 

of this trip is Ingestre Hall Residential Arts Centre in Staffordshire and the 

confirmed dates for this trip are Wednesday 1st, Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd April 

2020 (just before we break up for the Easter holidays). 

We are holding an information evening about this trip for Year 5 parents/carers 

on Tuesday 22nd October at 5pm. This meeting will be held in the Infant Hall. 

Please attend to learn more about the activities and accommodation offered at 

Ingestre Hall. After this meeting a letter will be sent home, detailing how to pay the 

deposit to secure your child’s place on this trip. 

We look forward to seeing you at the information evening.  

PTA Film Night – Middle School The Worst Year of my Life 

On Friday, the 18th October, years 4, 5 and 6 are invited to attend a film night in 

the Infant Hall 3:30-5:15pm. Tickets cost £3.50 and including a drink, popcorn 

and sweets. Tickets available at www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice 

Restart a Heart Day 

On Wednesday 16th October, children in Year 5 and 6 will be taking part in Restart 

a Heart Day and will receive CPR training. 

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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